Rebecca Murray

From: Rebecca Murray

Sent: Friday, 26 February 2021 12:05 p.m.
To:
Subject:

LGOIMA requesting individual property water meter information

Kia Ora-

| am writing in regards to your Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) request, for
ease of reference your request is provided below.

The 3 Waters Contract Delivery Manager, Chris Jones, has provided the following in response to your questions
raised.

“DCC only meters consumption of Non-Domestic points of supply. This is anything that is typically deemed non-
residential ie Business’s, Farms, industrial and Lifestyle blocks (albeit residential they are a larger than typical user of
water) etc.

There are no plans currently in place to extend the metering of water consumption to residential properties.”

| trust this answers your request.

Ka mihi

Rebecca Murray
GOVERNANCE SUPPORT OFFICER
CIVIC

P 034774000 | DD 03 474 3487 | E rebecca.murray@dcc.govt.nz
Dunedin City Council, 50 The Octagon, Dunedin

PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054

New Zealand

www.dunedin.govt.nz
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